

Date: June 1, 2018

City of Naperville Attn: Planning & Zoning 400 S. Eagle Street Naperville, IL 60540

Dear City of Naperville:

Please accept this letter as a formal request to move the hearing regarding our project, CityGate Centre – North, from June 6th, 2018 to the next available date. The subject of the hearing involves a Major Change to the Monarch Landing PUD. There have been recent updates to the project that we would like Planning and Zoning Staff to have ample time to review in advance of the hearing.

I hope you accept my request. Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

Kenneth S. Witkowski, SVP

Calamos Real Estate

630-245-1082

kwitkowski@calamos.com

CC:

Drew Walker Kimley Horn

CFP Legal

2020 Calamos Court Naperville, IL 60563-2787

toll free 800.323.9943 fax 630.955.6903